
The Faculty Senate has been asked to add one additional member to the Information 
Technology Committee for the one academic year 2021-22: Kimberly Meyer, of the Criminology 
and Criminal Justice department. She was left off the ballot due to a technological error. She 
wishes to serve as a committee officer for this year. The Chair of the committee strongly 
supports this proposal. 
 
This is allowed under Article 2.14 of the Bylaws of the Faculty Senate. 
 
The Faculty Senate also requests that, in the future, in order to prevent technological errors like 
this, a confirmation e-mail should be sent to all nominees for Standing Committees of the 
Faculty and other committees and positions elected as part of the biannual Call for 
Nominations, and charges the Elections Committee with the implementation of this request. 


